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Green Procurement – NERC is an Expert 
 

With the growing concern over employee health and safety and the increased availability of ‘green’ 
products and services, environmentally preferable purchasing has become mainstream. This change 
may create an expectation that purchasers will understand and know how to identify green products 
and services. For public and private purchasers, this can be a daunting task.   
 
NERC staff is one of the national leaders in green procurement.  Among the services that NERC 
offers to public and private purchasers to support green procurement are: 

• Facilitating the process of identifying environmentally preferable product (EPP) and service 
priorities 

• Identifying EPP specifications for products and services 
• Researching the availability of products and services 
• Developing purchasing specifications and RFPs 

 
For more information about how NERC’s green procurement expert can help you, contact Mary Ann 
Remolador (maryann@nerc.org), NERC’s Assistant Director. 
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